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From: Iqbal, Al-Azad
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 2:29 PM
To: ‘mmaloney@atlanticpowerpartners.com
Subject: DM 11-264 Atlantic Power Partners LLC Defficiency letter

Dear Mr. Meloney,
As I indicated during our phone conversation, Atlantic Power Partners LLC’s application to be registered as an aggregator
is not complete. Pursuant to Puc 2006.02(5), A copy of the applicant’s authorization to do business in New Hampshire
from the secretary of state is required which you did not provide with your application. Please bear in mind that Puc
2003.04 (h) states:

“If the commission has requested information or clarification to complete the application for notification, and
such information or clarification is not provided within 60 days of the request, the commission shall suspend the
application. If, after 120 days of the date of the request, the applicant has not provided the requested
information or clarification, the commission shall reject the application. If an application is rejected, the
application fee shall be forfeited and the applicant shall be required to submit a new application and fee prior to
acting as an aggregator in New Hampshire”.

Please file the required document within 60 days of receiving this letter/e-mail so that the Commission can proceed with
the registration process.
Thanks I

Al-Azad Iqbal
Utility Analyst - Electric Division
New I-lampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Ste 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429
(603) 271-6036
Email: Al-Azad.MJgba1@pç~g~
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